
Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am wriƟng to voice my support for the proposed project at 1934 Hovey Road, and the associated 
amendment to the official community plan.  

This project is important to me for the following reasons: 

- I live nearby. 
- I grew up nearby. -  

I strongly believe the official community plan should be amended and that this project should ulƟmately 
be approved for the following reasons: 

- This project tackles criƟcal housing shortages by providing affordable opƟons for seniors, 
healthcare workers, and the workforce, filling a major gap in the current housing market. 

- Affordable housing for healthcare workers addresses the growing challenge of staffing 
healthcare faciliƟes, ensuring essenƟal services remain available for the enƟre community. 

-  Affordable housing supports economic stability by enabling more residents to live and work in 
the area, contribuƟng to local businesses and public services. 

- The proposal reflects community needs, as evidenced by advocacy from local seniors, healthcare 
professionals, and workforce representaƟves who recognize its transformaƟve potenƟal. 

I want to see this passed for the beƩer of everyone in our community! 

This is an important proposal and I urge you to approve it. 

Thank you for your consideraƟon. 

John Smith 

123 Street 


